
PUBLIC NOTICE 

UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW VISIT BY THE ACEN 

Gaston College will host a site visit for the continuing accreditation of its 
PN and ADN nursing programs by the Accreditation Commission for 
Education in Nursing (ACEN). 

You are invited to meet with the site visit team and share your comments 
about the program in person at a meeting scheduled on Thursday, Sept. 
26, 2024, from 1-2 p.m. in room 119 of the David Belk Cannon (DBC) 
building located at 1300 Life Skills Ln, Dallas, NC 28034.  

Written comments are also welcome and should be submitted to the ACEN 
by Sept. 3, 2024, via email at public-comments@acenursing.org or mailed 
to: 

Attn: Accreditation Services 
Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing 
3390 Peachtree Rd NE, Suite 1400 
Atlanta GA, 30326 

mailto:public-comments@acenursing.org

